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Hello Class of 2020! 
 
As you get ready to finish Foundations and prepare for Step 1, it is also time for you to meet with your 
Primary Advisor (AKA your PCR preceptor from last year) for your 2nd year Advising Meeting.  
 
Your tasks are: 

 Contact your advisor and schedule a 20-30 minute meeting. 

 Download/save the Foundations M2 Meeting form to your desktop, complete the form, and 
send it to your advisor in advance of the meeting 

 Have the meeting by the end of December. 
 
That’s all. It is a great opportunity to catch up with your PCR preceptor and start (or continue) a dialogue 
about your medical education and career interests. Let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Christa H. Zehle, MD 
Associate Dean for Students 
Associate Professor of Pediatrics  
Pediatric Hospitalist 

Lee Rosen, Ph.D. 
Director of Student Support 
Course Director: Professionalism, 
Communication, and Reflection 
Assistant Professor, Psychiatry; Clinical Assistant 
Professor, Psychological Science 

 

http://med.uvm.edu/docs/foundations_m2/medical-education-documents/foundations_m2.pdf

